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The Increase of VAT Rate

It was proposed in the Interim Budget 2022 to increase the rate of VAT on the import and/or
supply of goods or supply of services to 15% from 01 September 2022.

Attached hereto the notifications published in the websites of Ministry of Finance and
Department of Inland Revenue in relation to the increase of the VAT rate.
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